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Verity Allen

From: Michael & Susan Menier 
Sent: 01 December 2020 11:07
To: Planning
Subject: Your Ref: - NYM/2020/0488/FL

Dear Sirs, 
 
With regard to the planning application for the construction of a tree house for holiday letting accommodation 
at Stainsacre Hall, Stainsacre Lane, Whitby, my wife and I wish to raise our objections. 
 
Within the Planning Application, the Design & Access Statement states in its introduction regarding Stainsacre 
Hall the following : - 
 'a local business man (John Collinson) took over the role of restoring the building to it’s former glory. This has 
involved 
transforming various outbuildings into holiday accommodation for other people to stay and enjoy the 
extensive land and woodland around the Hall itself. 
 
This states clearly that the intended plan is to create holiday acommodation at the Hall /Grounds.. I am 
aware that there is a holiday 'cottage' already in use at the Hall which is advertised on the web.  
 
I thought Stainsacre Hall was a family home. Has a change of use been applied for? Are the National Park 
happy that a large family home is being transformed bit by bit into a holiday park? I believe it very difficult to 
look at this  planning application in isolation from the bigger picture and would welcome feedback from 
National Parks.  
 
In addition, we do not believe the village has the infrastructure to support a holiday park. 
 
On these grounds we object to this planning application. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael & Susan Menier 
Kempton Cottage, Stainsacre YO22 4NT 
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Verity Allen

From: Julia Bullock on behalf of General
Sent: 30 November 2020 09:03
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Ref NYM/2020/0488/FL- Application for Tree House Holiday 

Accommodation at Stainsacre Hall

 
 
From: Therese Tinnion   
Sent: 28 November 2020 16:01 
To: General 
Subject: Planning Ref NYM/2020/0488/FL- Application for Tree House Holiday Accommodation at Stainsacre Hall 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are writing with concern over the proposed planning of a tree house holiday accommodation at Stainsacre 
Hall and question what the bigger picture is.  
Stainsacre is a lovely, quiet village and does not have the infrastructure to support what is being planned, 
especially if this is the start of a much larger venture. Therefore,  we object to the planning. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr & Mrs S Tinnion 
Woodbine Cottage,  
Stainsacre,  
Whitby,  
YO22 4NT  




